
Dear Council President Lantry, 
 
We have lived at 2081 Lincoln Avenue for the past thirty-seven years.  We are 
asking for your support of the Grand Avenue Development Moratorium.  The one 
five-story dorm style building that has already been approved for the corner of 
Grand and Finn, less than a block from our home, is way too big for our 
residential area.  We have already seen good neighbors close to the 
development put their home up for sale.   
 
PLEASE VOTE IN SUPPORT OF THE GRAND AVENUE DEVELOPMENT 
MORATORIUM.   
 
Sincere thanks, 
 
Jim and Loretta Nuessle 
2081 Lincoln Avenue 
(651) 690-5284  
 


